
 
Subject: PROPOSED REGULATORY CHANGES REGARDING INVESTMENTS 
 
 
On behalf of the following, we wish to state our total unacceptance of the above changes 
  
The public, in general, is already plagued with intervention of their private affairs and there is NO 
benefit to either investment sales or the public to have further mandatory infringement of personal 
and private information. 
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